

## Harvard Alumni Association

Wadsworth House Cambridge, MA 02138 617 / 495-5731

June 20, 1995

Boston Party Makers

Dear Mr. Signorino:

I want to thank you for your speedy response to our desperate call for a disc jockey on Wednesday, June 7th at the Boston Park Plaza Hotel.

As the coordinator for the Harvard College Class of 1945 50th Reunion I had a problem on my hands when the band who was originally scheduled to play the Dinner Dance at the Fark Plaza did not show. Instinctually, my boss, Diane Jellis thought to call you for help. Your response time was remarkable — a disc jockey was at the Park Plaza and playing music within 30 minutes! You played a big part in making a potentially disastrous evening quite enjoyable for all who attended.

Thank you again for your assistance and I look forward to working with you under less stressful conditions!

Sincerely,

Kendall A. McCauley Asst. Director for Classes & Reunions

Harvard Alumni Association